Dear Friends,

| know we are all aware of the coronavirus situation and safeguards being taken. | have asked
our web site to post the included statement on the virus from the WSO (World Service Office).
In addition to the recommendations made | suggest, if you haven’t already, form an email loop
so to communicate with meeting members on any updates your meeting may have. Not only
for this virus but anything that effects the meeting, such as unscheduled closings or weather-
related closings.

Please be safe and now is a very good time to trust in our Higher Power.

Yours in Service and Recovery,
Ross, ClI Chair



